
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Cross-net Allocation 
E/IC/SC/17/86 

8
th

 December, 2017 

Dear Parents of Primary Six Students, 

 

Our school has been informed by the Education Bureau that Primary 6 students 

can apply for cross-net allocation for the SSPA 2016/2018. The deadline is 20
th
     

December, 2017. If you and your family are going to move to another district, 

you should pay attention to the following arrangements: 

 

1) If you need to apply, you should provide the school the letter of application 

with your signature and evidence of home-moving or residential district. 

2) The district you apply for your child is the only district your children live. 

3) The proof of residential district must show the name of parents or guardians. 

4) If necessary, the Education Bureau will contact the relevant parents or 

guardians directly to confirm the correctness of the supporting documents. 

5) If your child applying for a cross-net allocation has submitted applications to 

secondary schools for discretionary places before moving home, and you wish 

to cancel the discretionary place applications, please inform the secondary 

schools concerned in writing. You should also inform our school and give us a 

copy of the letter(s) for our records.  

6) After the first batch application, applications will continue for students in need 

until the deadline of the final batch application in early March 2018.    

7) Generally speaking, no application will be accepted after the closing of the 

final batch application.    

 

If your child needs to apply for cross-net allocation, please inform class teacher 

as soon as possible in order to make arrangement before 20
th
 December, 2017.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                       

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 


